
Spokane City Plan Commission 
Findings of Fact, Conclusion, and Recommendation for the 

2023 Proposed Street Name Change for a Portion of W. Dean Avenue to Joe Albi Way 
under the Spokane Municipal Code chapter 17D.050 Roadway Naming. 

 
 
 
A recommendation from the City Plan Commission to the City Council certifying that the Joe 
Albi Way Street Name Change is in conformance with the Spokane Municipal Code.  
 
 
Findings of Fact: 
 
A. The City of Spokane, under the Spokane Municipal Code chapter 17D.050A, is authorized to 
establish or change a roadway name by ordinance upon recommendation of the City Plan 
Commission.  

B. Spokane Public Schools filed a complete application on May 19, 2023, to rename West Dean 
Avenue to Joe Albi Way between Howard Street and Washington Street. 

C. The proposed street name changes were initiated and processed under the procedures set forth 
in SMC chapter 17D.050A.  

D. The proposed street name changes were found to be in accordance with the goals of SMC section 
17D.050A.010. 

E. This proposed street name is in accordance with SMC section 17D.050A.060, roadway naming 
Standards and does not duplicate any current street or roadway names within the City.  

F. The City Plan Commission conducted a public hearing on June 28, 2023, to receive public 
comments on the proposed street name change. 

 

Conclusion:  

The proposed street name change has been reviewed by the City Plan Commission and is found to be 
in conformance with the procedures, policy, and decision criteria for a street name change in Spokane 
Municipal Code chapter 17D.050A. 

 

Recommendation: 

By a vote of 8 to 0, and 1 abstention, the Plan Commission recommends to the City Council the 
approval of the proposed street name changes. 

 

______________________________________________ 

Greg Francis, President 
Spokane Plan Commission  
July 28, 2023 

Greg Francis (Jun 29, 2023 10:20 PDT)
Greg Francis
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